
oo 20. marts 2017

Mr. Michel Barnier, Chief Negotiator Dansk Industri
European Commission, Article 50 Task Force Confederation of Damsh Industry

The possible impact of Brexit on Danish businesses

Dear Mr. Barnier,

In view of the upcoming negotiations between the EU and the United Kingdom, we would
like to provide you with the attached short paper outlining a number of specific interests
at stake for the Danish businesses that we represent as the Confederation of Danish
Industry (DI).

We hope that you and your team will find this input useful. It should be seen in the overall
context of your dialogue with BusinessEurope whose messages on this subject we fully
endorse.

We are looking forward to a further dialogue with you and your team on the points raised
and would be happy to meet with relevant members of the team when appropriate.

We would also like to point out that DI is actively engaged in promoting Denmark s bid to
host the European Medicines Agency post-Brexit, and intend to provide shortly, together
with other Danish stakeholders, further input on this to the European institutions.
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